Dear Parents and Students,
STRIKE DAY APRIL 14TH
Tomorrow April 14th, 2021, will be an online day for all VMC students (Secondary 1 to 5) as announced by the EMSB.  All students are to stay home and log-in to their classes as of 9:45am, period 2.  We will be following the regular schedule and classes will end at 2:56pm.
Regular classes resume Thursday according to the schedule published in last week’s newsletter.
Thank you for your co-operation and we apologize for the short notice.
If your child must be absent from class, please indicate it through the Mozaik parent portal or app.  Otherwise, report the absence to the main office 514-374-1999.  The office will open as of 9:45am tomorrow.
HOUSE COUNCIL NEWS
Students will be travelling back from their virtual vacation on Thursday April 15th, 2021.  When travelling it’s important to wear your comfiest travel gear.  Happy returns to everyone!  Secondary 1 to 4 can come to school dressed casually and Sec 5 students will do so online.  
Stay tuned for upcoming events.


